
 

 

October 6, 2020 
 

 

 

Bike Club 2020 – Volunteers Wanted! 

 

Exciting News! School District 69 is allowing bike clubs.  At EES the Bike Club is on Thursday afternoons 

2:20 - 4:00pm.  We bike on trails close to the school with occasional field trips to other nearby trails.     

 

I’m hopeful the EES Bike Club will be a reality for this school year.  My goal is to get the club up and running 

from mid-October until summer break.  A few volunteers, however, have moved to other schools or are not able 

to return at this time.   

 

So, where does that leave us?  Bike Club could be possible this year if we can get a group of regular parent 

volunteers.  You don’t need to be an expert rider, only comfortable riding on single track trails and often very 

slowly!  To be safe, a minimum of 3 or 4 parent volunteers are needed each week. 

 

If you are willing to help out and can commit to volunteering on a regular basis, please e-mail me at 

mavis@sd69.bc.ca.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Mike Avis 
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